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THE UNNERSITY OF CHICAGO 
ASTRONOMY AND ASTROPHYSICS CENTER 

5640 SOUTH ELLIS AVENUE 
CHICAGO a ILLINOIS 60637 

August 31, 1984 

Dr. Alan H. Bridle 
NRAO, Edgemont Road 
Charlottesville, VA 22901 

Dear Alan: 

I am enclosing my contributions to the workshop proceedings, which include 
an abstract of my talk on force-free equilibria (plus responses to questions) and a 
short paper on magnetic energy dissipation in jets. 

In addition, I am sending the edited version of the review talk which, I hope, 
still retains some of the original informal flavor. Please let me know if you wish 
me to also go over the discussion portion of the talk. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you once again for the very 
stimulating and enjoyable workshop that you organized. 

With best regards, 

P4 
Arieh Konigl 


